
From:   Benjamin Malphrus   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 22, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0612-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

UPDATE to 442 LICENSE APPLICATION BASED ON CORRESPONDENCE
Applicant: Morehead State University
File Number: 0612-EX-CN-2020
Correspondence Reference Number: 60087
Date of Original Email: 02/17/2021

QUESTION:
Do you really need the entire 2200-2290 MHz band? If not, what portion of the band is needed?

ANSWER:

No, 140 kHz is all that is needed.
Thank you


